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Homicide: 2000 Block of Montbrook Lane 
 
(Henrico, VA.)  On June 4, 2020, just after 1:30 am, Henrico Emergency Communications 
received calls regarding gunfire along the 2000 block of Montbrook Lane.  Henrico police 
responded and located two victims.  The victims in this incident are unrelated to one another and 
were not together at the time of the incident.  
 
One victim is an adult female who was inside a home.  She was treated and transported to an 
area hospital with non-life-threatening injuries. 
 
The second victim, an adult male, identified as Brendan Collins, 18, of Henrico County, 
succumbed to his injuries received.   
 
Henrico Police ask anyone who may have been in the area or have any information regarding this 
incident to contact Detective Egan at (804) 501.5000, call (804) 780.1000 or submit tips on the 
“P3 Tip” app on your smartphone device or tablet.  
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